GRAB N’ GO MEALS ARE
CHANGING

EFFECTIVE
SEPTEMBER 5, 2023

Grab N" Go Meals will be Miss Olive’s Ready Meals. They will be

the meal only. No milk, bread or desserts will be served with the
meal.

Hot meals are to be served and eaten at the site each day.

We appreciate your understanding as things continue to get back
to normal following the years past of all the Covid changes and
restrictions.

Cindy Watson

Wellness Director



